
May 11, 2021 
 
Dear All, 
  
We are writing today to invite you to nominate yourself for official participation in the Climate Change 
Conference Sessions of the Subsidiary Bodies, which will take place informally (due to the virtual format) 
from May 31 to June 17, 2021. These sessions are the technical level negotiations in support of the 
Framework Convention and Paris Agreement and lead up to COP26 in Glasgow this Fall. Both Subsidiary 
Body’s (for Scientific and Technological Advice, and for Implementation) will post information regarding 
their agendas here.  The duration has been extended from the normal 2 week session to 3 weeks to 
accommodate the online format and different time zones. You do not need to attend all sessions to 
nominate yourself or to participate.  
  
Your nomination can be submitted by responding to this email (kleinmanenergy@upenn.edu) by May 
14th (this Friday!) at 3PM EST. Only after submitting our nominations will we receive Penn’s participant 
quota. We will confirm your participation as soon as we receive this additional information (by May 28). 
  
Your nomination must include: 
  
First Name 
Last Name 
Date of Birth 
Nationality 
Email 
  
1. Reason(s) for wanting to participate 
2. Relevant projects and/or expertise 
3. Any plans or ideas (if applicable) for reporting back to the Penn community (through blogs, events, 

teaching, etc.) 
  
These answers can be brief and are used to help us understand the Penn delegation priorities.  
  
Additionally, please note that in this virtual forum, student nominations are welcome. The nomination 
process and criteria for students is the same (above) as for faculty and researchers.  
  
Please contact us with any questions. 
  
Michael Weisberg (weisberg@phil.upenn.edu) and Cory Colijn (ccolijn@upenn.edu) 
Penn COP Focal Points 
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